
 

3rd Grade News 

 

 

November News 

Important Dates: 
November 10: No School   

               Veteran’s Day 

November 22-24: Thanksgiving 

       Break  

Special Reminders: 
The weather is becoming chilly. Please 

send your child to school with a coat 

and appropriate shoes (tennis shoes 

for PE) each day. 

Extra Practice 
Students have access to Moby Max 

and the Connected website at home. 

Log in to these for extra practice and 

games! 

Teacher Info: 
Mrs. Knolla sknolla@usd261.com 

Mrs. Scarboro    

 kscarboro@usd261.com 

Mrs.Carrollhstrobach@usd261.com 

Ms.Armstead rwidener@usd261.com 

  
 

 

 

 

What We’re Learning About…  
In math we are starting to learn measurement!! Please work on facts 

with your child! It is important for them to know their multiplication 

facts by the end of 3rd grade. 

We learned all about elections in our reading unit. We are working 

on author’s viewpoint and picking out important details from text.  
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